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prises significant advances
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beethoven ludwig van hatten
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tropes to individual works
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performance in the times of
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paperback 28 00 buy now
meaning and interpretation
of music in cinema indiana
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premise and mode the
pastoral in schubert s
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March 29th, 2020 - robert s
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music at the butler school
of music at the university
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the author of musical
meaning in beethoven
markedness correlation and
interpretation 1994 and
interpreting musical
gestures topics and tropes
mozart beethoven schubert
2004 recent articles on
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schubert performance and
analysis and syntactic'
'robert s hatten
interpreting musical
gestures topics
October 4th, 2018 - robert
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university''interpreting
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tropes robert
May 22nd, 2020 -
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musical meaning in
beethoven which established
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in questions of musical
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approaches musical works
and what he says about them
are timely and to the point
musical scholars in both
musicology and theory will
find much of value
here''embodied music
cognition and mediation
technology the
May 18th, 2020 - a proposal
that an embodied cognition
approach to music research
drawing on work in puter
science psychology brain
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offers a promising
framework for thinking
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technology digital media
handles music as encoded
physical energy but humans
consider music in terms of
beliefs intentions
interpretations experiences
evaluations and''gesture
mimesis and image adorno
benjamin and the
May 11th, 2020 - 23 hatten
robert s interpreting
musical gestures topics and
tropes mozart beethoven
schubert bloomington
indiana university press
2004 p 95 meanwhile
françois delalande claims
gesture to be the
intersection of observable
actions and mental images
la gestique de gould
élements pour une
sémiologie du geste musical
in glenn gould pluriel ed g
guertin quebec louise''au
musical meaning and
interpretation kindle
May 31st, 2020 -
interpreting musical
gestures topics and tropes
mozart beethoven schubert
musical meaning and
interpretation by robert s
hatten sold by australia
services inc 5 0 out of 5
stars 1''interpreting
musical gestures topics and
tropes by
April 15th, 2020 - by
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tropes and their
interaction in the music of
mozart beethoven and
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demonstrates the power and
elegance of synthetic
structures and emergent
meanings within a changing
viennese classical style
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